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Dates for your Diary 

Friday 26th April  Cheviot & Herdwick tennis event, Sandylands 

Friday 3 May  Swaledale tennis event, Sandylands 

13th—16th May  Year 6 SATS week 

Wednesday 22nd May FoSP Bingo Night 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Cameron & Kevin  

Swaledale:  Mila & Ray 

Teeswater:  Scarlett, Lucy & Darcie 

Dalesbred:  Lily-Rose & Daley 

 

Oxford: Toby & Faith 

Cheviot: Esme & Millie 

Herdwick: Abdur-Rahmaan & Myles 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Billy’s dad is 
running 

Leeds half 
marathon to 
raise funds 
for SELFA.  

SELFA is small, local charity 
who work towards a 

community where all children 
and young people are 

celebrated and know they 
belong. They are struggling 

with funding after recent cuts.  
They do amazing work with 

many of our children and 
families .  Any donation, no 

matter how small will make a 
really big difference.  Please 

click  here. 
 

https://gofund.me/3533e363


This week, as part of their science work, Swaledale class have been out in the playground looking for objects and classifying 

them as living/used to be alive/never been alive. They made close observations and recorded their finds. 

This is a great time of year to go on a minibeast hunt in your garden or out on a walk.  Here are some resources you could 

use to help you identify what you find. 

Minibeast hunt outdoor activity - Nature Detectives (woodlandtrust.org.uk)  

Invertebrates-guide--UPDATED-FINAL.pdf (imperial.ac.uk)  

Around Parish this week 

  

Have you lost something? 

 

If anyone is missing any of these 

items that have been found 

around school, they are available 

to collect from the school office. 

 

https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/media/48349/minibeast-hunt.pdf
https://www.imperial.ac.uk/media/imperial-college/research-centres-and-groups/opal/Invertebrates-guide--UPDATED-FINAL.pdf

